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October	1,	2019		
	
Re:	Participant	Payment	Cards	
	
Dear	Research	Participant,	
	
The	company	Saint	Louis	University	uses	to	issue	participant	payment	cards	has	changed	
from	Greenphire	to	Clinical	Conductor.	What	this	means	for	you	is	that	instead	of	receiving	
payment	for	your	participation	through	a	ClinCard,	you	will	receive	a	CCPay	payment	card.	
Your	new	CCPay	payment	card	will	work	 the	same	way	as	a	ClinCard,	and	the	 terms	and	
conditions	 for	 CCPay	 payment	 cards	 are	 being	 provided	 for	 your	 information	 with	 this	
letter.	 To	 put	 your	 study	 payments	 onto	 the	 CCPay	 payment	 card,	 your	 personal	
information,	 such	as	your	name,	date	of	birth,	 and	 social	 security	number	will	be	 shared	
with	 Clinical	 Conductor,	 but	 this	 information	will	 be	 kept	 confidential	 according	 to	 their	
terms	and	conditions.				
	
Your	 continued	 participation	 in	 this	 research	 is	 voluntary	 and	 refusal	 to	 take	 part	 will	
involve	no	penalty	to	you	or	loss	of	any	benefits	to	which	you	are	otherwise	entitled.	You	
may	 withdraw	 from	 the	 research	 study	 now	 or	 at	 any	 time	 without	 penalty	 or	 loss	 of	
benefits	to	which	you	are	otherwise	entitled.	All	previous	statements	of	informed	consent	
that	were	contained	in	the	original	consent	document	are	still	applicable.	If	you	would	like,	
the	information	in	the	original	consent	form	may	be	reviewed	with	you.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	about	this	information,	please	speak	directly	to	the	
researcher	 or	 research	 study	 doctor	 responsible	 for	 this	 research	 study.	 If	 you	 have	
questions,	concerns,	or	complaints	about	your	rights	as	a	research	participant	and	would	
like	to	talk	to	someone	not	on	the	research	team,	please	contact	the	Saint	Louis	University	
Institutional	Review	Board	(IRB)	at	314‐977‐7744	or	irb@slu.edu.		
	
Thank	you,		
	
Saint	Louis	University		
Institutional	Review	Board	
 
 


